
The Rotary Club of Portsmouth 

 
 

Dear Fellow Rotarians: 

We would like to invite you to volunteer at our 29th Annual Rotary Club of 
Portsmouth Golf Tournament to held at Pease Golf Course on Friday, June 10th, 
2022. This event, which is our second largest fundraiser will benefit our Basic 
Needs Fund to help the Portsmouth community. Worthy organizations like Family 
First, Crossroads House, Seacoast Family Promise plus others have benefited from 
our fundraiser in the past. Many hands helping will make this a very successful 
fundraiser again this year. Your help is needed and deeply appreciated. 

If you would like to volunteer for this fabulous day of Rotary Fellowship and 
helping our community, please fill out the attached volunteer form and return it 
to Marie Brownell at Marie @Brownellinsurance.com as soon as you can. Our 
next committee meeting will be on February 10th, after the Rotary meeting on 
Zoom. Hope you will attend. 

Thank you, 

Marie  
Marie W. Brownell 

Committee Chair 


